March 3, 2023
We are pleased to announce that Munson Medical Center (MMC) and the Michigan Nurses Association (MNA) have reached a tentative agreement on a new three-year contract.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]The next step in this process is a ratification vote by the MNA member nurses that is scheduled for March 9 and 10. This agreement is the result of four months of collaborative and productive work by both bargaining teams. We are grateful for their commitment and the relationship we continue to build in serving the people of our community.  
Munson Medical Center is truly fortunate to have nurses, physicians and support staff who provide such skilled and compassionate care each day in service to our patients and community. This tentative three-year agreement represents our commitment to support our Healthcare Team and ensures the resiliency of our northern Michigan healthcare system into the future.
